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Welcome to the first Centre for Midwifery, Maternal and Perinatal Health (CMMPH) newsletter 
where we share with you the news and activities currently being undertaken by staff, students 
and visiting faculty. These reports demonstrate our commitment to promoting the health and 
wellbeing of women, babies and their families through research, education and practice. 














